
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

Application of Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
for Approval of Modifications to its SmartMeter™ 
Program and Increased Revenue Requirements 
to Recover the Costs of the Modifications. 
(U39M) 

Application 11-03-014 
(Filed March 24, 2011) 

NOTICE OF EX PARTE COMMUNICATION 
OF PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY 

Pursuant to Rule 8.4(a) of the Commission's Rules of Practice and Procedure, 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) hereby gives notice of the following ex parte 

communication. The communication occurred on Wednesday, June 22, 2011 at 

approximately 2:20 p.m. to the California Public Utilities Commission. The 

communication was by electronic mail and is attached to this notice along with its 

associated attachments. [(Rule 8.4(a)(c)] 

Sid Dietz, Director-Regulatory Relations, PG&E, initiated the communication with 

Colette Kersten, Advisor to Commissioner Catherine Sandoval. [Rule 8.4(b)] 

Mr. Dietz provided information from the CCST report on the radio emissions from 

SmartMeters. [Rule 8.4(c)] 
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Respectfully submitted, 

Isl Brian K. Cherry 
Brian K. Cherry 
Vice President, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
P.O. Box 770000, Mail Code B10C 
San Francisco, CA 94177 
Phone:415-973-4977 
Fax: 415-973-7226 
E-mail: BKC7@pge.com 

Attachments 

Dated: June 22, 2011 
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